Governing council

Kindergartens in SA are legally required to have a management committee. Parents are invited to join the Governing Council at the Annual General Meeting (usually held in the middle of the first term). Parents can elect for the following positions:

- Chairperson
- Vice chairperson
- Secretary
- Treasurer
- Fundraising co-ordinator
- General member
- Being on the Governing Council is not onerous or time consuming. We meet twice a term, usually in Weeks 3 and 7, at a time that is convenient for our Governing Council members.
- These meetings are open to all families however only elected members may vote.
- It is a great way to meet other parents and learn more about your child's Kindergarten
- Participate in major decision making about the Kindergarten
- Be involved in fundraising which supports us in providing those extra resources that we would not otherwise afford
- Our Kindergarten Committee manages the contracts for vital things including cleaning, gardening and finance.